Public Notice

The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and
Community Development Department (HCDD), is
proposing a contract between the City of Houston and
the Coalition for the Homeless of Houston/Harris County
(The Coalition), providing $79,200.00 of Emergency
Solutions Grant (ESG) funds and $64,646.85 in Housing
Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA) funds
for the operation and maintenance of the Homeless
Management Information System (HMIS), which is used
to track services received by homeless or near-homeless
recipients.

The contract provides funding from May 1, 2019 -
May 31, 2020. The Coalition began receiving funding for
HMIS operation through the City in 2012.

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on these
proposed items. The thirty-day period extends from
Thursday, March 28 through Saturday, April 27, 2019.
For more information on the program changes, contact
Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments
can be submitted by mail to Kennisha London, HCDD,
2100 Travis Street, 9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002 or by
email to Kennisha.London@HoustonTx.gov. Following
the public comment period, this item will be submitted to
City Council for approval.

For more information on HCDD and its programs, you
may access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/
housing. For specific questions or concerns about fair
housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6308.




